
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee: 

We have lived in the University area of Eugene for 45 years.  It is a unique area of shared 
interests: students, professionals, retired individuals, united by a shared community.   
 
We are concerned that  the proposed “Map A” divides the University into three different House 
Districts and three different Senate Districts – exactly what the redistricting law seeks to 
prevent. 
 
We urge you to support “Map C”, which preserves the University as a community of interest 
and ensures its effective representation. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Valerie and Dan Close 
2209 Fairmount Blvd 
Eugene 
 

 


